## Next Steps: 130 Liberty Street Deconstruction



## Next Steps

LMDC anticipates beginning the Preparatory Phase in August 2005. The Preparatory Phase will include:

- The erection of scaffolding on all four sides of the building;
- The erection of a personnel hoist on the exterior of the building; and
- The removal of the existing building's exterior netting.



## Project Timeline June 14, 2005 LMDC submits Draft Deconstruction Plan to regulators June 20, 2005 Public Open House July 2005 Finalization/Approvals of Deconstruction Plan August 2005 LMDC begins erecting scaffolding on 130 Liberty Street building Fall 2005 Abatement activities begin Scaffolding completed Deconstruction activities begin December 2006 Deconstruction completed

## Opportunities for Public Involvement

Sign up for E-Updates to receive up-to-date information on the deconstruction project, notice of future public meetings, and Incident Alert notifications at www.renewnyc.com/130 Liberty.

Written comments and project-related questions should be directed to:



Kate Millea
Community Liaison
Lower Manhattan
Development Corporation

1 Liberty Plaza, 20<sup>th</sup> Floor New York, NY

Email: kmillea@renewnyc.com

Phone: 212.962.2300 Fax: 212.962.2431